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Monday 26 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 3 Circuits Festival – Wednesday 5 October at The Misbourne 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Year 3 will be taking part in a Circuits Festival organised by the School 
Sports Partnership which is being held at The Misbourne School on Wednesday 5 October 2022. This is a 
whole class event and forms part of the National Curriculum for Physical Education.  
 
We are members of the School Sports Partnership and a lot of work goes into arranging competitive sports 
opportunities which all children gain from. As such children are expected to attend unless there are 
medical reasons why they cannot participate which we will need in writing. 
  
We leave school at 12.30 pm and will be back before the end of the school day. Please can you ensure your 
child has their PE kit and a water bottle in school with them. The children will be travelling by coach fitted 
with three-point seat belts.  
 
There is no charge for this event but please could you complete and return the attached parental consent 
form to the school office. Consent can also be given online via the ParentPay website where the Festival is 
shown as a free trip. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs K Mann 
Headteacher 
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